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Please be advised that the University of Delaware has transferred back (for disposal) to the 

original supplier, the foilowing radioactive sources-. The tran~fer occurred on -~ - ~3- le> 2 ~ 

Po-210 NRD Model No. f ~ 2 o2..l 

The source was transferred to a person authorized to receive it by a specific license, namely, 

NRD, LLC 
2937-Alt Boulevard North 
Grand Island, _NY 14072 

New York State License # C 1391 

Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

William Fendt 
Radiation Safety Officer 

www.udel.edu/ehs 
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